
D.A.V INTERNATIONAL SHOOL- MULUND 

2021-2022 

Ref: D.A.V./Mulund/ 2021-2022/ Cir- 003       Date: 08.06.2021 

Dear parents, 

Greetings!!! 

Hope all of you are doing well. 

Due to the pandemic and restriction of gatherings in the school, we are unable to 

conduct the election process to form a new Parent Teacher Association for the 

academic years 2021-2023. 

In view of the above, we request the previous members to continue till we begin 

the offline classes. 

In the classes where we do not have an elected member, (List given below) we 

request parents of that particular class to select a parent to represent the class of 

their wards. 

This is a temporary arrangement and the PTA will be dissolved after school re-

opens for offline classes. We shall then have the election. 

The objective of doing this is to ensure the smooth functioning of academic and 

administrative issues while classes are going on online. 

This PTA will be purely on temporary basis. 

 

S.No. Classes where we need  to select 
members 

1. Nursery 

2. Jr.KG 

3. Sr.KG 

4. Std.I 

5. Std.III 

Parents of the above mentioned classes can come to a consensus and inform the 

class teacher.  

With regards,  

Hema Nair 

Officiating Principal 


